Dear Dr. May,

[bookmark: _GoBack]I would like to be considered for the president-elect in the Northeast Chapter.
I have been a member of the chapter since its revival and a member of SCCM since graduating
from my Critical Care Fellowship at Stanford University in 2003.

I have had the pleasure to work in both academic and private practice settings. In my work in critical care 
I have been fortunate to work in Surgical, Cardiothoracic, Trauma and Telehealth (eICU).

From a leadership perspective I have worked as a director of an intensive care unit and run the division critical care 
as well as service as the Co-Chair of Critical Care for NYSSA.

I have recently moved and joined the team at YNHH at Lawrence Memorial and Westerly Hospitals.
It is great to be back in Connecticut and I would like to contribute to the greater NE Chapter community.

Thank you for your consideration. I have attached a copy of my CV for your review.

Very truly yours,
Glenn Brady

